The Executive Council of the Friends of the Tipton County Library met on Thursday, the 17th day of April, 2014 at the Tipton County Public Library at 300 West Church Street in Covington, Tennessee at 7:00 P.M. David A. Gwinn, Sharon Timbs, Barbara Maxwell, Leigh Ann Bishop, Sherri Onorati, Carrie D. Gross, Shannon Leach and Master Leo Bishop were in attendance.

Sherri Onorati, Chairman, called the meeting to order.

The Minutes of the March meeting were distributed to those in attendance by the Secretary Pro-Tem. Barbara Maxwell made a motion that the Minutes be approved. Motioned seconded by Shannon Leach. Motion passed.

The Membership Application for the Friends of the Tipton County Library was presented for approval. Sherri Onorati made a motion that they be approved. Motion seconded by Leigh Ann Bishop. Motion passed. (See attached)

Sharon Timbs reported that she was holding \$157.51 for the Friends of the Tipton County Library from book sales.

It was reported that the 501-C-3 filing was progressing.

Since Music On The Square is coming up in the months of May and June, it was suggested that the Friends group get a booth to sign-up new members as well as raise money by selling snow-cones and cotton candy.

There was also a discussion about membership benefits.

There being no other business pressing, the meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

David A. Gwinn Secretary Pro-Tem